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July 29, 2019

State of Maine

Commission On Governmental Ethics And Election Practices
135 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0135

RE: Mills Inaugural Committee Fundraising
Commissioners:

I write to update my July 19, 2019 letter, regarding the Mills Inaugural Committee
fundraising, to incorporate activity through today. Less than six weeks have passed since the
Legislature adjourned sine die. In that time, the Committee received $10,500 and secured
additional pledges of $81,000 (updated number). The Committee has paid $100,000 on the
Augusta Civic Center invoice and $94,901.70 remains. As of July 26, 2019, the Committee’s cash
balance is $25,062.46. The Committee continues fundraising to complete payment of its expenses.

We look forward to resolving this issue.

Very truly yours,

BRANN & ISAACSON
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